
 
 

Lower inflation, higher rates? 

An update from our Head of Product 

With positive news that CPI dropped to 1.7%, how might this impact the Bank of England's upcoming 
base rate decision?  

Join our Head of Product, Peter Stimson, as he shares the latest market sentiment, swap rate 
movements, and trends in mortgage pricing. 

 

 

 

Looking to learn more from Peter? Watch our latest episode of Mortgage News Live, where he 
discusses Autumn Budget predictions with experts.  

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/live/6Oj2P9yTaog?si=7yaKK-KJSqnZ0GrU&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=96891800&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9kqKUdqQTMf45aktTik35zZVwNVHfbEFOiRd7qzeNB72PMs8HtJv_fuvHo96iePb-34Q2KCxia7xNsqvrImwkH3DxTCO-3fnZ0OzvrvOBj6Iv6QNE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LFGSnR11lxw

